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National Cervical Health Awareness Month 
Chapter-Wide Zumba Event Manual 

 
To commemorate January 2016’s National Cervical Health Awareness Month, all NCCC chapters are 
encouraged to host a Zumba education/fundraising event.  Hosting a Zumba event is fun and easy!  
 

Instructions 
 
Visit https://www.zumba.com/en-US/party?icid=hp-maincaro1&zumba=1 
 
Enter your Zip Code and hit Search to find a class near you 
 
On the next page, you can scroll through the all the class options and use the tools on the left side bar to 
refine your search (i.e. – search for classes within 5 miles of your zip code, type of class, day of the week, 
etc) 
 
When you find a class option and location you like, click on View Details 
 
On the next page you’ll see the Zumba studio’s phone number. Call them to set up your NCCC Chapter 
Zumba Event!  
 

Questions to Ask the Zumba Studio 
 

(1) Will the studio donate the space and instructor’s time or negotiate a discounted price to help ensure 
fundraising is profitable? 
(2) If your group is going to be big, ask if the studio can have more than one instructor, so that everyone 
can see and follow along 
(3) Does the studio allow children? Minimum age restrictions? 
(4 Does the studio have amenities? (i.e. – lockers, showers, snack bar)  
(5) On the Zumba.com site there is a tab to click on to see a list of charity events. How do you get your 
event listed? 
(6) What sort of event-related tabling can you set up at the studio during your event? (i.e. – distribution 
on NCCC education literature, silent auction, raffles, selling of NCCC branded items, solicitation of NCCC 
donations, registration table) 
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